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WIFI: Proverbs3:5-6 
 
 

The Response of a Slave 
Paul Bauman | Ephesians 6:5-9 

 
The Response of Slaves 
1)  
2) We must show reverence and respect because their position and 

authority have been _____________________________________________. 
 
3) We must obey without _______________________________________ or 

___________________________________. 
 
4) We must not permit the proximity of ______________________ to be 

our motivation for how we work but instead the will of Christ. 
 
5) We must recognize we have ______________________________ 

___________________________ over our attitude. 
 

 Motivation – it is our ______________________________ God who 
will reward your efforts.  (cf. Hebrews 4:13) 

 
The Response of Masters  
 
 Treat those under your authority the __________________________ 

_____________________ to treat you. 
 

a) ______________________________ your value and importance. 
 

b) Understand that the only distinction between slave and master 
in God’s eyes is ____________________________ not value. 

 
Final Question 
 Based on your present attitude & response how would Jesus 

___________________________________in the workplace?  What changes 
do you sense Jesus wants to make in your life? 

 

 
1st–4th Grade Kids Church Break: Kids Church for 1st–4th grade is 
taking a break for the month of August. Preschool and Kindergarten 
Kid’s Church will continue to meet—you can check in your child at the 
nursery desk following worship (11am) during the 10:30am service. 
Contact Jenna at (402) 641-8457 or jenna@hillcrestefc.org if you’re 
interested in helping with Kids Church. 
 
High School & Adult Sunday School: From August 10–24, Pastor Paul 
Bauman will lead a three-week class titled Rethinking End Times 
Passages, Sundays from 9–10am in the Fellowship Hall. 
 
Wednesday Night Signups: Hillcrest Kids and Multiply Youth Ministry 
start back up Wednesday, September 3 at 6:30pm! Sign up online at 
hillcrestefc.org/hillcrestkids or hillcrestefc.org/multiply. 
 
College Lunch: College students, we’d love to be your church home 
away from home! Join us for our next College Lunch on Sunday, 
September 14 at 11:45am in the Fellowship Hall. Enjoy Cane’s Chicken, 
bring a friend, or come ready to meet someone new. We can’t wait to 
see you there! 
 
We’d love to meet you! Join us in the Fellowship Hall on Sunday, 
September 21 at 11:45am for a taco bar and a chance to explore ways 
to get connected at Hillcrest. Whether you’ve been attending for a 
week or a year, this is a great next step! Sign up at the Welcome Desk 
or hillcrestefc.org/lunch. 
 
Membership Class: Ready to take the next step at Hillcrest? Our next 
Membership Class is Saturday, October 4 from 9–11am. Learn more 
about who we are, what we believe, and how you can get connected. 
Sign up at the Welcome Desk or at hillcrestefc.org/membershipclass. 
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